
Proposed Changes to FPUA Rates 
 
On February 3, 2015 - Fort Pierce Utilities Authority (FPUA) Board will hold a public hearing to discuss proposed 
changes to water utility rates.  The meeting will be held at 6:00 PM in the City Commission Chambers, 100 
North U.S. 1, Fort Pierce, Florida.  If FPUA’s Board approves the changes, the next public meeting will be the 
Fort Pierce City Commission meeting on February 17, 2015 at 6:30 PM, also to be held in the City Commission 
Chambers. 
 
Based on average monthly residential usage, the proposed rate change is as follows: 
 

Water:   increase $0.99 for 6,000 gallons 
 

 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Why is FPUA proposing rate changes? As a result of cost cuts implemented by FPUA over the past four years, 
the electric, gas and wastewater utility are generating adequate revenue, but the water utility is still deficient. 
The proposed rate change is directed toward making the water utility self-sufficient. 
 

How can I reduce my personal bill? Conservation is the key to minimizing your bill. On the back side of this 
notification are helpful everyday tips to help you use water more efficiently. For more conservation tips, please 
visit FPUA’s website at www.fpua.com or stop in the Customer Service lobby at 206 S 6th Street. 
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